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Summary record of 1st meeting 
Held at Headquarters, New York, on Monday, 25 January 2010, at 10 a.m. 
 

Chairperson: Mr. Grauls. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  (Belgium) 
 
 
 

Contents 
 

Adoption of the agenda 

Biannual review of the Strategic Framework for Peacebuilding in the Central 
African Republic 

Other matters 



PBC/4/CAF/SR.1  
 

10-21768 2 
 

The meeting was called to order at 11.20 a.m. 
 
 

Adoption of the agenda (PBC/4/CAF/3) 
 

1. The agenda was adopted. 
 

Biannual review of the Strategic Framework for 
Peacebuilding in the Central African Republic 
(PBC/4/CAF/L.1) 
 

2. The Chairperson drew attention to the draft 
conclusions and recommendations of the first biannual 
review of the Strategic Framework for Peacebuilding in 
the Central African Republic, which was the product of 
two parallel processes. One, taking place in New York, 
had examined developments from the standpoint of the 
commitments of the Peacebuilding Commission. The 
other, taking place in Bangui, had examined 
developments from the standpoint of the commitments 
of the national parties and civil society in the Central 
African Republic. The review process had concluded 
with a high-level forum held in Bangui on 8 December 
2009. 

3. He took it that the members of the Central 
African Republic configuration wished to adopt the 
draft conclusions and recommendations of the first 
biannual review of the Strategic Framework for 
Peacebuilding in the Central African Republic. 

4. It was so decided. 
 

Other matters 
 

5. Mr. Otobo (Peacebuilding Support Office), 
recalling that the Central African Republic had earlier 
received a first allocation of $10 million from the 
Peacebuilding Fund, said that the Joint Steering 
Committee for that country had been consulted 
regarding the possibility of a second allocation. 
Subsequently, his Office had recommended to the 
Secretary-General approval of a second allocation of 
$20 million. 

The meeting rose at 11.30 a.m. 


